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I urge you to pass RCV in Oregon because it will help encourage campaigns to 

appeal beyond their base, discourage negative campaigning, and get candidates to 

actually talk about and debate the issues. Representation would be improved, 

bringing diversity to the legislature to match the diversity of our constituencies. 

 

More Voices, Better Choices!!! 


